
Lambrick Parents Advisory Council 

Zoom: 7:00pm Wednesday March 3, 2020 

 

 Your LAMPAC Executive for 2020-2021: 

●  PAC Presidents – Sarah Ball & Larisa Hutcheson 
● Treasurer –  Dawn Sheldrick 
● Secretary – Sheri Yager 
● VCPAC Rep – Pauline Robertson 
● Member at Large – Cecilia Velasco,Tammy Austin, Wanda Shum 

 

 ​Minutes: 

1. Welcome!  Introductions and Call to Order  
2.  ​Approval of Prior Minutes - approved  
3. Approval of Agenda - approved 
4. LamPAC:  recent and upcoming events - President - Larisa  

Musical this week!  
Youth Empowering Youth notice in the email 

5. Treasurer’s update –  - Dawn 
Not much activity in February.  We received $500 from the Hillside Christmas shopping 
contest.  Nothing unexpected.  

6. Emergency Preparedness – Cecelia 
No update 

7. VCPAC update - No update 
8. Administration Report – Principal Gord Mitchell 

Musical is in full swing and going well with great energy.  Technical glitch being 
overcome.  Definition of masks during a musical is also underway. 
Grad - trying to find silver lining of the pandemic.  Perhaps ceremonies can be streamed 
so friends & family from far and away can be part of it.  
Course selection underway for upcoming school year.  All forms should be submitted 
prior to spring break.  
Gord has received info from VCPAC around hot lunches, field trips and meeting 
curriculum requirements during covid.  The school may try to implement a lunch program 
after spring break to see what they can do within covid guidelines.  
Questions about middle school in our pathway choosing Mt Doug over Lambrick.  
Encourage parents to complete the survey from the district.  

 



9. New Business 
Staff Appreciation lunch...has to be different during covid.  BF for April agenda.  
 

10. Adjourn 

* Next meeting:  April 7, 2021 7pm  

Watch the school Friday LP Weekly email for the Zoom invitation  

All Parents/Guardians of Lambrick students welcomed​!  

LAMPAC is your voice! We encourage you to participate. 

Contact your Executive anytime at ​lampac2015@gmail.com 

 


